Hello Rich,

Sorry for the delay in getting back to you.  Just reporting back that I attended the NACTO Designing Cities Conference in Seattle from  Sep 25 through Sep 29.  I am receiving no direct reimbursement from NACTO as they are reimbursing the City for my airfare (the City paid for that upfront) and NACTO took care of my hotel bill directly.  Most meals were provided by the conference for all attendees and I am not seeking any further reimbursement from NACTO for any other expenses.

Please let me know if you require any additional information.

Dave 

David C. Seglin
Legislative & Policy Analyst
Chicago Department of Transportation
